
From: Soura, Christian
To: Marcia Chong <mchong@thirdsectorcap.org>

Date: 6/3/2013 10:49:49 AM
Subject: RE: Thank You and Following Up from SC PFS Working Group

                Thanks for your note – Rick and I are in the middle of playing email/VM tag…sounds like he’ll be in Columbia 
later this months, so I look forward to meeting with him again then.  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Marcia Chong [mailto:mchong@thirdsectorcap.org] 

Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2013 11:22 AM

To: Soura, Christian

Cc: Rick Edwards; jwaters@instituteforchildsuccess.org

Subject: Thank You and Following Up from SC PFS Working Group
 
Dear Christian,
 
I hope that this message finds you well. I am contacting you on behalf of Rick Edwards from Third Sector Capital (cc'd), who 
was happy to see you again last week at Steve Mann’s working group at USC. Rick was especially glad that you enjoyed 
being the head of the government response team in the PFS case study.
 
In response to last week, we would love to work with you as you roll out your PFS project in South Carolina and look forward 
to keeping you in touch with our team and Joe Waters (cc'd: fyi he was hired by Duke Endowment to provide 
feasibility through June of 2013 on PFS).
 
All the best,
Marcia and Rick
 
--
Marcia Chong
RISE Analyst | Third Sector Capital Partners
 
Mobile           (508) 369 9037
Website        www.thirdsectorcap.org 
Twitter          http://twitter.com/3SCapital 
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